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Paula Tucker    CEO, Boysville, Inc.

When a child arrives at Boysville, we immediately start working towards 
discharge. That may sound odd, but in reality, we are planning for their future. 
On average, a child will stay at Boysville for 18 months. Some will stay for a shorter 
amount of time and some (like many of our teenagers) will stay until they graduate. 
Whether a child is able to return home, move to a kinship placement or foster home, 
or graduate from high school, they leave with life skills that can move them along 
the path to success. Our goal is to make sure that each child leaves in a better state 
than how they arrived. 

Robert is a prime example of reaching goals. Robert came to Boysville with his 
siblings several years ago. He lived in our residential program and graduated last 
year. His first year of college presented many challenges but with the coping and  
life skills he learned at Boysville along with support from our SIL program, he  
made the dean’s list with a 3.82 GPA!  

As this is our graduation issue, I want to say how very proud I am of our graduates 
this year. These amazing young adults faced adversity and a pandemic, yet they 
continued to do the work to complete their high school credits. As they get ready 
to leave for the military, college, or into the workforce, we want them to know that 
Boysville will always be here to guide and support them. 

Together, we have a lot to celebrate as our children continue to grow and thrive. 
We are grateful for your continued support in giving each child a safe, place to call 
home where they can be successful. 

Sincerely,

Paula Tucker, LMSW
Chief Executive Officer
Boysville, Inc.

A NOTE From The CEO

Founded in 1943, Boysville is a nationally accredited home for children based in Converse, Texas. 
Boysville is a 501 (C)(3), tax-exempt, charitable organization (Federal Tax ID #74-1207553).  

”

“As this is our graduation 
issue, I want to say how 
very proud I am of our 
graduates this year. 
These amazing young 
adults faced adversity 
and a pandemic, yet they 
continued to do the work 
to complete their high 
school credits. 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Our board of directors is growing!  In January, Boysville welcomed our 2022 Board  
of Directors led by the newly inducted president, Sharon Shirley. Joining Sharon on the 
executive board are Kelly Compton, vice president, Patrick Ruder, treasurer, and Micah 
McBride, secretary. 

In addition, we welcomed nine new members! Joining us are Jim Sides, Jr., retired 
marketing executive, Heather Tessmer, attorney, Juan Maldonado, Senior VP, Broadway 
Bank, Dan Gee, Boysville alumnus and associate director of diagnostic division at Vital 
Church, Bryan Gonzales, owner of The Board Couple, Philip Sanchez, assistant director 
of membership, San Antonio Chamber of Commerce, Yvette Robinson, president of 
Robinson GC, Tonya Steinert, partner, WSM, Charlie Weil, vice president, Transwestern. 

Serving as a Board member of Boysville involves a very special commitment. Board 
members dedicate their time, talent and resources to help further the Boysville mission. 
We are grateful for all they do to help our children grow.  

Welcome to Our Family 
New Board President and board members Installed

Sharon Shirley

Juan Maldonado

Jim Sides, Jr.

Charlie Weil

Bryan Gonzales

Philip Sanchez

Heather Tessmer

Dan Gee

Yvette Robinson

Tonya Steinert

Sharon Shirley PRESIDENT
Senior Vice President 
Frost Wealth Advising

Kelly Compton VICE PRESIDENT 
Independent Registered  
Investment Advisor 
Williams Steinert Mask 

Patrick Ruder TREASURER 
Controller 
3 M Health Care

Micah McBride SECRETARY 
Attorney 
1Rosenthal Pauerstein Sandoloski 
Agather LLP

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
David Angulo*  
Attorney  
GCAK

Ted Cleveland  
Vice President  
EFI Global, Inc.

Stacy Dudley  
HR Strategic Business Development 
H-E-B Grocery Company

Letty Gonzales  
Vice President of Member Engagement  
Generations Federal Credit Union

Raul Guerra 
1st Vice President, Commercial Lender  
Lone Star National Bank

Michael John  
Senior Vice President 
Methodist Healthcare Systems

John Kuntz  
Attorney 
John Kuntz Law

Jessica Leach-George  
Talent Attraction Manager 
Silver Ventures

Dan Gee  
Associate Director of Diagnostics  
Vital Church Ministry

Bryan Gonzales  
Owner 
The Board Couple 

Adrian Lopez  
CEO  
Workforce Solutions

Jessica Massay  
Owner/Chief Strategies 
jump insights + planning

Juan Maldonado  
SVP, Business Banking 
Broadway Bank

Richard “Dick” O’Neil  
Attorney (Retired)  
Davidson Troilo Ream & Garza, PC

John Robb*  
Emeritus Board Member  
Frost (Retired)

Yvette Robinson  
President  
Robinson General Contractors 

Randy Rouse  
Investment Advisor (Retired) 
Broadway Bank 

Vaughan Ruple  
Financial Adviser 
Edward Jones Investments

Sharon Rohrbach  
Auxiliary President 
Boysville Auxiliary Thrift Store

Ray Stadler  
President/Owner 
Stadler Custom Homes of SA

Tonya Steinert  
Partner/CPA 
William Steinert Mask

Heather Tessmer  
Attorney 
Tessmer Law Firm

Charlie Weil  
Vice President
Transwestern

PAST PRESIDENTS (LIVING)

Chad Lewis*  
Sales Representative  
Stryker, Inc.

Scott Matlock 2020  
SVP, Business Banking Team Lead 
Broadway Bank

Nicholas Valenti 2019  
Investment Adviser Representative 
Platinum Wealth Solutions of Texas

Daniel Lasater 2018  
Senior Vice President – Private Banker 
PNC Bank

David Angulo 2017  
Attorney 
GCAK

John Ferguson 2016  
Attorney  
Drought & Drought

Mark Werner* 2015  
Retired 
CPS Energy

Justin Sobey 2014  
Sr. Vice President and General Counsel  
Sirius Computer Solutions

Ashley Smith 2013  
CPA, Senior Vice President – Corporate 
Development 

Valero Energy Corporations

Mark Meador 2012  
VP Internal Audit 
NuStar Energy, LLP

Michael Patterson 2011  
Sr. Trial Attorney

Manny Ruiz 2010  
President/Senior Lending Officer
TexStar Bank

Jolene Davis 2009  
Retired CEO  
Branford Publishing, Inc.

Lt Gen Dave McIlvoy* 2008 
Retired Air Force

Jim Hollerbach 2007  
President & CEO 
Hollerbach Title Company

Steve Hampton 2006  
CEO/Founder 
The Front Door Company

John Shields 2005

Thomas Hawkes 2004

Virginia Schultz 2003

John Robb* 2002  
Executive Vice President 
Frost Bank (Retired)

Harold Putman 2001

Rudy Trevino 2000  
President  
Insco Distributing

Charles Lutter 1999  
Attorney

Robert Cole 1998  

President  
Robert Cole, P.C., CPA

King Mawhinney 1997  
Retired  
USAA Life Insurance Co.

Wallace Jacobs 1995-1996 
Attorney 
Law Offices of Wallace T. Jacobs

Thomas Cunningham 1994 
Partner
Cunningham & Schuh, PC

Buster Horlen 1991  
CEO/Owner  
Horlen Cattle Company

John Anthis 1987

James Drought 1990 
Attorney
Drought & Drought

J. Carlos Jones 1988

Jimmy Hasslocher 1986
CEO
Frontier Enterprisess

* Denotes Emeritus Board Member

BOYSVILLE FOUNDATION 
TRUSTEES
John Ferguson, President

Robert Beadle
Robert Cole
Jim Hollerbach
Mark Meador



4 BOYSVILLE TODAY SPRING/SUMMER 2022
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We are proud to introduce our graduating class of 2022! 
Graduating from Judson High School, Andon and Jon are both residents  
of Hunter Cottage. From Trease cottage, Zag is graduating from Judson 
Learning Academy, and graduating from Founders Classical Academy 
of Schertz is Maya’Jeye, former Boysville resident at Ridgeway Cottage.

Miyah’Jeye Barron-Hunt AGE 18
Founders Classical Academy of Schertz

Tell us about yourself. What do you like to do in your free time?
In my free time, I like to write, read, listen to music, and I love to SLEEP.

Are you involved in any extracurricular activities?
I played soccer and volleyball and work at HEB.

What accomplishments have given you the most satisfaction and why?
Being accepted into NHS was a big accomplishment for me since there were only 
a select few and I was one of eight students selected. Also completing my senior 
thesis, in which I wrote a seventeen-page research essay.

What are your high school accomplishments?
My biggest high school accomplishment has been my ability to be consistent and 
diligent even through COVID and struggling moments where I felt like giving up.

What class in high school do you feel has prepared you the most for  
your future?
Math and history are definitely the two main classes that have prepared me for 
my future. One gave me valuable knowledge of my future career, and the other 
explained important events in the past and how they will affect us today.

Who has influenced you the most and why?
The most influential person in my life right now is not someone that can be seen 
physically. God has impacted my day-to-day life in which he influenced me to 
put him first and strive to reflect his being off of myself and spread his love and 
kindness he has for his children.

How do you think you have changed since freshman year?
Since freshman year I have moved schools and tried to use my knowledge for 
the best instead of coasting through classes I know I could barely pass. I actually 
started putting an effort into my community and was less self-absorbed and 
cared about others and focused on being the best version of myself. 

What do you plan to do after high school?
After high school, I plan on going to Texas Tech for Industrial Engineering, and 
after that is God’s plan.

If you won a million-dollar lottery, how would you use it?
I would fix the dent in Martha, my car.

2022 
SENIORS
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Andon is the recipient of the Maury Holden Scholarship 
as presented by Spurs Give and the Theisen Optimist 
Fund Scholarship.  

Kiara is the recipient of the Baxter Family Fund Scholarship.  

S SCHOLARSHIP 
WINNERS

A

ANDON AGE 17
Judson High School 

Tell us about yourself. What do you like to do in your free time?
I like listening to all kinds of music on Spotify from musicals to theater. I enjoy 
playing basketball with the other kids in my cottage and I love watching 
wrestling. I’ll be starting wrestling in the summer.

Are you involved in any extracurricular activities?
I was involved in Theater at school. I auditioned and was cast as narrator for this 
year’s production, Into the Woods, until it was canceled.

What accomplishments have given you the most satisfaction and why?
Making it into the Theater class was one of my biggest accomplishments 
because I had to audition in order to be in the class.

What are your high school accomplishments?
Being cast for the school’s theater class and receiving the Theissen Scholarship.

What class in high school do you feel has prepared you the most for your 
future?
Mexican-American studies because it prepared me for college. It was a research 
and project-based class that taught me how to do research.

Who has influenced you the most and why?
My cousin, Deon, has been there for me and we’ve become close.

How do you think you have changed since freshman year?
I’ve gotten taller and better at sports, especially at playing basketball. I’ve also 
become more mature in general.

What do you plan to do after high school?
I plan on going to college for four to five years. I was just accepted into UTSA 
and I want to study history and creative writing.

If you won a million-dollar lottery, how would you use it?
I would buy myself a reliable car and a house on the north side of San Antonio 
where I don’t have to pay rent.
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Texas A&M Corpus Christi
Bachelor of Arts—Media Production 

Congratulations to Kiara “Pick” Pickens on receiving your Bachelor’s degree!  

ZAG AGE 18
Judson Learning Academy 

Tell us about yourself. What do you like to do in your free time?
I like drawing, running, and working out in the weight room here at Boysville’s 
gym. I love art and enjoy sketching and spray painting on canvas.

Are you involved in any extracurricular activities?
No, I’m not.

What accomplishments have given you the most satisfaction and why?
Going from 10 to 2 credits needed to graduate in a few months. I like seeing the 
progress I can make when I set my mind to it.

What are your high school accomplishments?
My biggest accomplishment is also getting all my credits done in order to 
graduate on time.

What class in high school do you feel has prepared you the most for your 
future?
History because it repeats itself and it helps us learn from the past and from 
what we go through.

Who has influenced you the most and why?
My CPS caseworker, Erin Roberts, has been like a mother figure.

How do you think you have changed since freshman year?
I’ve become more social. I actually was very social, then I started to be more 
introverted but eventually went back to being more outgoing, making friends, 
and breaking out of the shell I created.

What do you plan to do after high school?
I plan on joining the Marine Corps. My mom is a military brat but she never 
served. She told me not to join the army and I don’t like boats, so I chose the 
marines since they work on land, air, and sea.

If you won a million-dollar lottery, how would you use it?
I would save some and invest in something stable, maybe stocks. I would also 
like to live a minimalist and self-sustained lifestyle “off the grid”.
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Texas A&M Corpus Christi
Bachelor of Arts—Media Production 

Congratulations to Kiara “Pick” Pickens on receiving your Bachelor’s degree!  

Robert has successfully closed out his first year of college. Robert made the 
Dean’s List both semesters and was selected to join the honors club. His overall 
GPA is 3.89. He is in a hybrid program to assist him in becoming a full-time 
UTSA student by taking classes at Northwest Vista and UTSA while living on the 
campus at UTSA. Keep up the good work!

JOHN B. AGE 18
Judson High School

Tell us about yourself. What do you like to do in your free time?
I like to watch anime. Demon Slayer is my favorite anime show right now. I also 
like to play Brawlhalla on the PlayStation and I taught my cottage how to play 
Dungeons and Dragons.

Are you involved in any extracurricular activities?
I was part of the Anime Chess club in 2021 at school. I also started and raised 
money to bring together an Anime Club at school. We got together to celebrate 
Japanese culture, make origami, write manga, and improve our drawing skills.

What accomplishments have given you the most satisfaction and why?
I won a 2nd place team trophy playing chess. I was a one-person team.

What are your high school accomplishments?
Winning that 2nd place trophy because I was the only one on my school’s team.

What class in high school do you feel has prepared you the most for  
your future?
My algebra teacher at Jay High School, Ms. Chapa helped me overall throughout 
my time at that school.

Who has influenced you the most and why?
The book series, Familiars, helped me improve my reading skills and influenced 
me in a positive way. Also, my robotics teacher in middle school helped me find 
my path and interest in coding.

How do you think you have changed since freshman year?
I’m more outgoing now. I used to be very shy. Meeting my foster brother really 
helped me break out of that shell.

What do you plan to do after high school?
I plan on going to community college at Northwest Vista to do my basics, then I 
plan on transferring to UTSA to study genetics.

If you won a million-dollar lottery, how would you use it?
I would save it and buy a small truck. I would also use it to go to San Japan, 
which is the largest Anime convention in south Texas.
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When we moved back to my native Texas and settled in the 
San Antonio area, I wanted to continue contributing to the lives 
of young people. I was having conversation with my builder 
and learned about Boysville. After several visits to the Boysville 
campus, I learned that the boys and girls there came from 
broken homes and abusive situations and were often neglected. 
At Boysville, they are provided with a safe, caring home and 
receive something many had never experienced: 

• family engagement

• involvement in the greater community

• normal schooling

• exercise and sports opportunities 

• physical health, dental, and optical care

• and a loving family atmosphere

Boysville proves that when a child grows up in a family 
environment, it gives them the opportunity to find better 
relationships, better communication and social skills, better 
preparation for school, and a real chance to become a 
responsible adult.

When I was invited to join the Board of Directors, I was honored 
and humbled that I could help make a difference in the children’s 
lives through volunteering, donations, and annual gifts.

Boysville continues to be important to us and we want them 
to continue providing the necessities of life to the children of 
San Antonio who are entrusted to their care. As a result, we 
have amended our trust to include a legacy gift for Boysville. 
This gift will sustain and support their other fundraising efforts, 
allow them to build equity during times of fluctuating giving 
and will be managed by the Boysville Foundation to safeguard 
Boysville’s future. Our legacy gift allows to make a significant 
and lasting impact, long after we are gone.  

I would encourage anyone in the San Antonio area to learn 
more about Boysville and how you too, can leave a legacy. It is 
very easy to leave a gift that costs you nothing now, yet makes a 
huge difference in the lives of the less fortunate boys and girls 
of San Antonio. 

Jim Sides, Jr.

By Helping
           Others,
WE HEAL
       OURSELVES.

The loss of a child is often described as the worst pain one can ever go through. 
The grief journey does not end in a week, a month or even a year. Many years 
after the loss of my 9-year-old son, I realized that there was no way to avoid the 
pain, but maybe I could provide some help and happiness through mentoring 
young people. While living in Arizona, I became a “Big Brother” because I 
believed that every child had the innate ability to succeed and prosper in life. 

Leslie and Jim Sides, Jr.

Jamie Sides
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Everyone who donates their time, talent, and treasure to Boysville is 
considered an angel to our children. After a two-year hiatus, we were 
able to host our Gathering of Angels event where we recognized a few 
individuals and companies who gave our children hope for a better 
future. Bryan Clyatt, Boysville Alumnus, shared a very personal  
and emotional story of how Boysville impacted his future.  

Adriene Walker | Volunteer Angel. 

Jackie Stone | Auxiliary Angel  

Stephanie Harvey | Staff Angel

Darren Bauman | Staff Angel 

Zachry Industrial | Corporate Angel

Mike Yantis, Jr. | Individual Donor Angel  

Vaughan Ruple | Board Angel 

Driven to Care | Foundation Angel  

Gathering of

1

2

3

4

5

6

1

2

3

4

5

6

Zachry Industrial angel 
award accepted by  
Paul Bradley

Driven To Care Foundation 
angel award accepted by 
Elizabeth Eichenlaub and 
Darlene Wheeless 

Bryan Clyatt, Boysville 
alumnus, sharing about 
growing up at Boysville. 

Vaughan Ruple, Board 
Angel and Sharon Shirley, 
Board President 

Adriene Walker,  
Volunteer of the Year

Darren Bauman, Staff 
Angel award 
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MEMORIAL GIFTS OCTOBER 2021 – APRIL 2022

Barbara Abat
Ms. Ardyn Craig

Leroy Albrecht
Mrs. Ann Halamuda & Family

Dorothy D. Anglin
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Gutierrez

June Barreras
Mr. & Mrs. G. W. Arnold

Shirley Barth
Ms. Nancy B. Watts

Betty Lou Bartoskewitz
Mrs. Dorothy Schriewer

Dorothy L. Bauwens
Mr. & Mrs. Fred R. Wauters

Betty Ruth Bills
Ms. Nancy B. Watts

Clinton A. Boehl
Mrs. Sandra B. March

Clark Boeken
Mr. & Mrs. Guy Floyd, Sr.

Robert E. Brashears
Ms. Marcia K. Lindsey

William C. Bray
Mr. Frank Janicke

Arvin Brehm
Mrs. Viola Norwood

Joyce P. Briscoe
Mr. Bill P. Perryman
Mrs. Patricia B. Perryman

Tommy Brown
Helping Hand Hardware

Rev. Harold D. Burkhardt
Mrs. Jonnie M. Stefano

Jerry F. Burke
Mr. and Mrs. J. Carlos Jones

Michelle Chamberlain	 
Mrs. Joy A. Christilles

Joel and Jan Curran
Mr. & Mrs. Mark L. Curran 
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Kaser

Bill W. Davis
Mrs. Lorraine E. Griffin

Floyd Devane
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach
Mr. Manny Ruiz 

Eldorado Dibble
Mr. & Mrs. Rod Tanner

Thomas A. Drawert
Mr. and Mrs. J. Carlos Jones

Jane E. Edwards
Bryon Mills

Debbie Eippert-Terry
Mr. & Mrs. Russ Brennen
Ms. Debbie S. Conner
Mr. & Mrs. Ted E. Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Stewart Goodson
Kathryn Nummikoski
Ms. Jill A. Williamson

Chuck Eissler
Mrs. Elaine Y. Timmins

Jordan Feiner
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. Wayne

Alfred Fey
Mr. Alfred V. Evans, Jr.

Larry Fritz
Helping Hand Hardware

Emery Gass
Helping Hand Hardware

Melissa Gerth
Helping Hand Hardware

Kathleen Graham
Mr. and Mrs. David Alleman
Marti Ashabranner
Ms. Donna Mosing
Betty Kirkpatrick
Mr. Tom D. Dyches
Ms. Kim Kreyenbuhl

William Roy Gray, Jr.
Helping Hand Hardware

Fred Greene
Ms. Laurie M. Newberg

Libby Ann Greene
Ms. Laurie M. Newberg

Dolores M. Greener
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach

Col. Richard E. Gonzales Jr.
Old Timers Sports Association
Mr. & Mrs. Louis C. Spreen

Emma Guerra
Mr. & Mrs. Joe E. Groff, Sr.

Dean Hamel
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Viglini

Mildred J. Hancock
Mrs. Annie J. Halbardier

Dorcas L. Hardman
Mr. Daryl Hardman

Rodney Hayden
Dr. & Mrs. Jim C. Lee

Adolph L. Hernden
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach

Alan E. Hildreth
Mrs. Joan P. Hildreth

Emalyn Hild
Helping Hand Hardware

Roland Holz
Helping Hand Hardware

Helen W. Hunt
Ms. Sharon H. March

Eunice M. Irwin
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Ewald
Mr. and Mrs. Randy H. Fahnert
Ms. Nancy Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Pullin

Laura Jacob
Mrs. Elaine Leslie

Cameron (Cami) Jacobson
Mr. & Mrs. Delbert Berryman

June M. Kerkow
Ms. Betsy M. Reid

Royal King
Mr. George M. Luhn, Jr.

Gilbert J. Kissling
Mr. & Mrs. Maurice B. Clark, Jr.

Helen Koppel
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. Wayne

Hilda Krueger
Mrs. Dorothy Schriewer

Don Lackey
Helping Hand Hardware

Francis Laubach
Helping Hand Hardware

Ruth Lerner
Ms. Laurie M. Newberg

John P. Leslie
Mrs. Elaine Leslie

Ron Levine
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Sugarman

Kathleen Lindenbarger
Ms. Nancy Roys

Walter G. Loyal
Mrs. Carol J. Loyal

Rudy Lyssy
Mr. George L. Kocian, Jr.

Robert L. Markgraf
Helping Hand Hardware

Jesse Martinez
Mr. & Mrs. Johnny Brehm

Leila Meacham
Ms. Terry Jo Gough

 

Tom Melville
Mr. & Mrs. Henry S. Coy

Benny Menchaca
Mr. & Mrs. Johnny Brehm

Ray Messick
Helping Hand Hardware

Joshua Miller
Mr. & Mrs. Giles E. Laney

Tres Moore
Mrs. Joanne Rice

Linda Muehlstein
Ms. Kathleen Grondin
Mr. Keary W. Lambrecht
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Mader
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen R. Prewitt
Mr. & Mrs. Lee Vogel

Janice Murphy
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach
Mr. & Mrs. James T. Hooper

Corrine G. Nelson
Mr. Bill P. Perryman

Erna I. Nikkel
Mr. & Mrs. Joe E. Groff, Sr.

Faybert Nixon
Mr. Bill P. Perryman

Janice Noble
Mr. & Mrs. Earl Noble, Jr.

Ed Olsmith
Mr. Bill P. Perryman

Catherine Paciorek
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph A. Paciorek

Diane Pallen
Ms. Nancy Dean

Lonnie Pence
Helping Hand Hardware

Stephen Pepps
Mr. & Mrs. Delbert Berryman

Donald Perkins
Mr. & Mrs. Harold L. Uecker

Pearl A. Petrelli
Patricia Sadoff

Bill Pfieffer
Mr. & Mrs. Bill W. Lewis

Diane Ramsey
Ms. Anne L. Braun

Margie Reinhard
Helping Hand Hardware

Nancy Ricks
Mrs. Dolores Spicer

 

Nick Rinaldi
Mr. & Mrs. Pat & Cyndi Bush
Lita Kasik
Hearts And Hands
Matthew Stigliano

Mary Ritchie
Mr. George L. Kocian, Jr.

Norman Roe
Mr. Bill P. Perryman

Mike Saldivar
Mr. & Mrs. Bobby Klein

Jane Sanders
Mrs. Lydia Sanders

Alvin Schaeffer
Helping Hand Hardware

Udo Schmoekel
Mrs. Dorothy Schriewer

Robert Schoonover
Mrs. Sandra McGuffey

Mickey Schwartz
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. Wayne

Vernon Seiler
Mrs. Dorothy A. Attkisson
Mrs. Viola Norwood

Joe Setser
Anonymous

Helen Siegel
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. 
Wayne	  

Sophie Sparks
Lt. Col. Ret. & Mrs. Robert L. 	
	 Sparks

Betty Steubing
Mrs. Therese H. Bendele

E. B. Stull
Mr. & Mrs. Larry D. Stull

Marjorie Stull
Thomas Ahern
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne A. Brotze
Joan Burg
Mr. & Mrs. Dewey Carver
Mr. & Mrs. Florian Demel
Ms. Rita N. Dent
Dunville Family
Toni Emerson
Kelly Fox
Mrs. Barbara J. Green
Ms. Laury Holden
Ms. Jimmie L. Joffe
Brandon Leopold
Mr. & Mrs. John L. Mains Jr.
Lt Gen & Mrs. David W. McIlvoy
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HAPPY GIFTS OCTOBER 2021 – APRIL 2022

Mr. & Mrs. Ross Palmer
Mr. Fred Ross
Dr. and Mrs. David Schmidt
Ms. Dee Smith
Mrs. Jonnie M. Stefano
Mr. Laurence E. Sumners
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Von Rosenberg
Mrs. & Mr. Mary Elllen Wagner

Frances Swinny
Dr. and Mrs. Doug Winslow

Emily A. Terrinoni
Mr. & Ms. David E. Terrinoni

Roxana Tom
Mrs. Luann Cohen
Ms. Teryn Grater
Ms. Courtney White
Mr. & Mrs. Roger White

Ronald Trotter
Helping Hand Hardware

James H. Uptmore
Helping Hand Hardware
Mr. & Mrs. Manny E. Ruiz

George Wangerow
Mr. & Mrs. Harold L. Uecker

Agnes Mary Warneck
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Clarinda Laney Waterston
Mr. & Mrs. Giles E. Laney

John Wade Watson
Mrs. Juanita H. Watson

Don Weilbacher
Mr. & Mrs. Fred R. Wauters

Richard B. Weyel
Mr. & Mrs. Walter J. Dill

Bob Wickman
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Watts, Jr.

Helen Willemin
Mrs. Joanne Rice

H.G. Winkenhower
Mr. Alfredo Vitela, Jr.

Velora Withers
Mr. & Mrs. Mario I. Forbes
Ms. Christine S. Hopper
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Manning 	
	 and Family
Mrs. & Mr. Debbie Tillman
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Withers

Mike C. Yeater
Zane Walton
Ms. Deborah Whitham

Nana Andre
Happy Birthday! 
Mr. David Angulo

Ashby Fariss Snow
In Honor of
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

PNS Family
In Honor of the
Ms. Terry Roy

Anna Dorinda Conseco
New Baby! 
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach

Bill Balthrope
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Marvin Barenblat
Happy Holidays!  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Bob and Serenella Beadle 
In Honor of
Mr. & Mrs. David A. Beadle

Robert S. Beadle
In Honor of  
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne C. Byrd
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Susan Bina

Gail Blauner
Happy Birthday!  
Mr. & Mrs. Jim L. Hollerbach

Walter Buzzini
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Toby Calvert
Merry Christmas!  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Jason Chozick
Happy Birthday!  
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. Wayne

Customers and Colleagues
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Hollerbach & Associates, Inc.

Earl Engel
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Dot Epps

The R. Family
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Anonymous

Norma Gallegos
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Maddox

Letty Gonzales
Happy Birthday!  
GFCU Member Engagement &  
	 Marketing Team
Happy Holidays!  
Hugh Farr
Mr. Kenneth Raymie

John Hanna
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Mrs. Jill Charlton

Steve Haren
Happy Holidays!  
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Stone

Eunice M. Irwin
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Paisley Irwin

David Kight
Happy Holidays!  
Mr. & Mrs. David G. Aelvoet

Sandra J. Kline
Speedy Recovery!  
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Sugarman

David Lopez
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Matt Diamond

Ben & A. Moore
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Ms. Kim Woods

Richard O’Neil
 In Honor of  
Mrs. Molly K. Dupnick

Sherry Patterson
Happy Day Gift  
Mr. & Mrs. Michael H. Patterson

Artie Quirk
Merry Christmas!  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Denise Richter
Merry Christmas!  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

Howard Roalson
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Maddox

Ashley M. Smith
In Honor of  
Ms. Misty Dailey

Francie Sterling
Happy Birthday!  
Mrs. Ethel and Dr. Richard Wayne

Frances J. Sunderland
In Honor of  
Ms. Jimmie L. Joffe

Bill Thornton
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  
Celeste Thornton

A.C. von Mindon
Happy Birthday!  
Mrs. Esther Jacobs

Brent Watson
Happy Birthday!  
James Franken
Happy Holidays!  
James Franken

Ethel Wayne
Happy Birthday!  
Ms. Laurie M. Newberg

Mike Wheeler and  
Pat Wheeler
In Honor of
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Vexler

Jack Williamson
Happy Holidays!  
Ms. Earl Fae Eldridge

BOYSVILLE 
AUXILIARY 

THRIFT STORE
HOURS: 10 AM – 5 PM  |  MONDAY – SATURDAY 
307 W. OLMOS  |  SAN ANTONIO, TX 78212

DONATIONS ACCEPTED 10 AM - 3 PM 

Furniture pick-up available in limited areas.  
To schedule, please call 210-826-2195 

or go to boysvillethriftstore.com.
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